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Today your Union Bargaining Committee met with the Company and discussed 

proposals presented by each party. There was a lengthy discussion around the 

numerous Memorandum’s of Agreement along with clarification on some of the 

Company’s proposals.  

There is a lot of work to be done in a short amount of time to bring a good contract 

that satisfies both the Company and the Union. After clarification from the 

Company, your Union Bargaining Committee is writing several counter proposals 

today in preparation for our meeting tomorrow. We’ll keep you posted as 

bargaining progresses.  

 

Esther Cabaccang – Bargaining Committee 

Cherie Brokaw - Chair 

 

Support your Union Bargaining Committee! 


